
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Summer Term – 19/07/19 

This Week... 
On Wednesday we all enjoyed our ‘Treat Day’ with the enterprise money we 
raised!  We had a ‘chill morning’ with PJs and beanbags, a takeaway lunch 
and then a dessert buffet with our Reception buddies.  The children have also 
brought home £5.45 each to spend in the holidays!  
 
The production on Thursday was a success and it was it lovely to see the 
confidence of the children on stage as they worked together to put on such a 
fantastic show!  I hope you all enjoyed it! 
 

Next Week... 
 

You are warmly invited to celebrate 
with us on Monday at our Leavers’ 
Service – this will be held at 9:15am 
in school.  Complimentary tea and 

coffee will be served after the 
service. 

 
 

 

Miss Morris   

 

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions 

you may have. 
 Monday 22nd July @ 9:15am Year 6 Leavers’ Service 
 Monday 22nd July – End of Year Disco – 6pm – 7:30pm. Lea Endowed children only. Tickets are £3 per child 

and £5 per family (drink and snack included) NO PHONES FOR CHILDREN PLEASE. 
 Tuesday 23rd July @ 2pm School Closes for Summer 

 
Thank you to those families who attended the Leavers’ Service in church on Sunday; it was lovely to see so many 
of you there.  I am sure you will agree it was a fantastic occasion where the children were able to enjoy looking 

back as well as looking forward as they move on. 
 

    Special News! 
 

Curriculum – Alfie  
 

 Christian Value – Peace - Lilly 
 

I can’t believe this year is over and that your children are ready to be sent on their way to high school. We 
have had a great year: The Remembrance Service in November, visiting Bethany House for Christmas Carol 

singing, Borwick Hall as well as all the hard, hard work we did in preparation for the SATs tests and their 
amazing results!  I am very proud of this class and how they have developed this year and I will miss them.   

I hope they work hard and flourish at high school and that they take with their amazing memories from Lea, 
as well as all the values and lessons we have taught them.    I wish them every success in the future.  I hope 

you all have a peaceful and relaxing summer break.  

 


